
Student Notices 
Tuesday, April 9th, 2024 

 

Announcement 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Congratulations to the Senior Badminton for defeating Palmer 8:3. The Junior lost a tight 5-6 game and will re-group 
before their next game on Wednesday at MacNeill. 
 
The Bantam won their game against McRoberts 8:3. Way to go Baby Sharks. 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ELL 4 students from Ms. Tsang's semester 1 classes are reminded to sign up for their Oral Spring Assessments happening 
next week. Please check your email for the sign-up link.  
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Want to start a riot?  The Richmond Reading Riot is happening in the SLSS Library!  Sign out one of our 
12 Reading Riot books, read it, and submit a prize draw ballot when you return the book.  Weekly prize draws are 
happening between now and the middle of June.  The more you read, the better your chances to win.  Don't miss out! 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 


